
 

    November 3, 2024      

             

Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Times 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

 

November 4, 2024           Monday                

 8:00 a.m.   †   Marlin & Dee Densel 

 

November 5, 2024,           Tuesday                      

               NO MASS    

 

November 6, 2024            Wednesday           

5:00 p.m.    † Keith & Roedean Dowell 

 

November 7, 2024             Thursday           

8:00 a.m.  †   Janet Hinen    

     

November 8, 2024              Friday                                

 8:00 a.m.  † Nancy Fries  

 

November 9, 2024              Saturday              

5:00 p.m.  †   Margaret Locke 

 

November 10, 2024               Sunday                

 8:00 a.m.  † Marge Hollenbaugh    

10:30 a.m.     Parishioners 

 

 

Liturgical Ministers for November 9th 

& November 10th  

 

Lectors 

5:00 p.m.   Kevin Rupp (1) 

                  Tom Andreas (2) 

8:00 a.m.   Bill Duffy (1) 

                  Erin Shidler (2) 

10:30 a.m. John Gilles (1)  

                  Jacob Alles (2)  

 

 

 

Hospitality Ministers 

5:00 p.m.  Andy Herber, Bryan Smethers 

8:00 a.m.   Jack & Jeff Gibson 

10:30 a.m. Carl Brown, Mike Sedor 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion 

5:00 p.m.    Teresa Dowell, Anita Kelley & 

Danielle Smethers 

8:00 a.m.    Vanessa Schoon, Sara St. 

Clair & Dick Buchanan 

10:30 a.m.  Kristin Rentschler, Kim Sedor 

& Scott Smith 

 

Altar Servers 

5:00 p.m. Bailey Moctezuma, Brenleigh 

Smethers 

8:00 a.m.  Lorelei & William Renninger 

10:30 a.m.  Edward Lieb, William Schmitt 

 

 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal 2024 -2025 

 Please continue to send in your pledge  

cards, or drop them off at the office.  

Please stop by the office if you are in need 

of a pledge card. Once your pledge card 

is filled out, you can drop it off in the 

collection basket, at the church office or 

send it to the church in the mail. 
 

 

Festival Committee Follow up Meeting 

The festival committee has scheduled a 

meeting to discuss and evaluate our fall 

festival. On Wednesday, November 6th at  

6:00 p.m. Parishioners are welcome to 

attend this meeting with your ideas or 

comments. It will be held in the 3rd grade 

classroom. 

 



 

Collections for October 27, 2024  

 
Adult Offering Envelopes             $ 1,542.00 

Loose                                             $    497.75 

Candles              $       17.00 

World Mission             $     690.68 

CCD                                              $       30.00 

Repair                                            $       50.00 

All Soul’s Day                               $       10.00 

Total in pews:                                $ 2,837.43 
 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $ 2,532.00 

Repair Fund                                  $     367.00  

Second collection             $    105.00     

Other              $      25.00      

Total Online                                  $ 3,029.00  

  
         

St. Vincent DePaul Corner 
October 28, 2024  
Families served 42 Total people 154 
New Clients 10 Gas cards 1 
 
Needs Dish detergent and Toilet paper 
 
Recently had a 60 some year old  
neighbor’s work slowed down and her  
income decreased. Then her bank  
account was hacked and she lost $500.  
She made her own car and utilities  
payment. We assisted with some of her  
rent that was falling behind.   
Her landlord continues to show some  
flexibility while she is looking for a new job  
to help pay the bills. Thanks to the  
generosity of an anonymous parishioner  
we were able to give her some cash to  
help. Tears came to her eyes with a feeling  
of gratitude. A young family of 5 moved to  
Columbia City from FW for affordable rent  
and a better school for their children. They  
had a car breakdown and were able to get  

 
it repaired but fell short on food. We were  
able to help with that need. 
 
 We pray with our neighbors at the  
beginning of pantry each week. It is a true  
gift to have them join in and to ask for  
prayers for themselves and for their family. 
Your financial support makes a difference! 

Thank You! 
           Sara St. Clair 
 
Community Center/ Election 
Due to our Community Ctr. being a voting  
polling site, all activities will be canceled  
 in the gym on Monday 11/4, Tuesday 11/5  
and Wednesday 11/6.  
 
Attention all sewing friends! 
We will be sewing pajama pants for a  
homeless shelter in Gallup, NM once  
again. If you can sew, cut fabric or iron,  
please join us in our Community Center. 
Tuesday, November 12th, 9am-12PM and  
6 - 8 PM 
Wednesday November 13th, 9am-12PM  
and 6-8PM 
Pick and choose the dates that work  
best for you. We could use some more  
sheets or fabric if you have extra lying  
around at home. Just place in bag in  
Narthex with Julie Pine's name. 
Thank you, Julie Pine 260-229-8005 
 
Fall Diaper Drive for BABE of Whitley  
County! 
The Knights of Columbus are hosting a Fall  
Diaper Drive in support of BABE of Whitley  
County.  Please help us to support this  
wonderful pro-family organization by  
bringing in diapers and baby wipes and  
dropping them in the crib in the Narthex  
between October 19th and November  
17th. All sizes are welcome, but sizes 4, 5,  
6,and pull-ups are in greatest need. 



 
Knights of Columbus Blood Drive                      
There is an upcoming blood drive with the  
Knights of Columbus and the Red Cross. 
Sunday, November 3rd from the hours of  
8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Please make sure  
you go to the Red Cross website to sign up  
 
online for your appointment to give blood  
(www.redcross.org) 
 
After giving blood, you can buy a pancake  
breakfast with the Youth Group in the  
Community Center to help their fundraiser. 
See the flyer in the bulletin. 
 
Parish & Finance Council Meetings 
Both Parish and Finance Council will be  
having meetings this Monday the 4th of  
November. Parish council will be at 6:30  
p.m. in the 3rd grade room. The Finance  
Council will be held at 5:00 p.m. in the sofa  
room. These meetings are only for the  
members that belong to these committees. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      Men and Women’s Bible        

Study(Tuesday) 
There has been a small break in the  
month of October from Tuesday evening. 
But we are starting again this Tuesday,  
the 5th of November at 6:30 in the sofa  
room.  
  

 
 
 

http://www.redcross.org/


Book of Remembrance for 
November 

During the month of November, the 
Book of Remembrance will be 

placed in the Narthex. Each year, 
we invite parishioners to inscribe 

the names of their deceased loved 
ones in the Book of Remembrance 

so we can, as a parish, pray for 
them in a special way. 

Catholic Q&A
We are bringing back Catholic Q&A!  

This is a great opportunity to ask those 
burning questions about the Church and 

the Catholic faith that you haven’t had the 
chance to get answered!  You can write 
down your questions anonymously and 

leave them in the box in the Narthex.  On 
Wednesday, November 20th our 

amazing team will answer the questions in 
the Community Center from 6:00-7:30pm.  
Even if you don’t ask a question, join us 

and bring a friend!  There will be food and 
drinks provided and its a wonderful 

evening to learn more about your Catholic 
faith!

ARC
Our Adult Religious Catechesis team 

will be presenting on Sunday, 
November 10th at 9:15 am in the 

Community Center!  The topic will be 
“Questions Your Kids Ask”.  Do your kids, 

grandkids, or nieces and nephews ask 
questions that make you scratch your 

head?  Would you like some help 
answering these 

type of questions?  
You can send us 
the questions 

your kids ask and 
we will discuss 
the best way to 
handle these 

types of questions 
from the little 

ones.  
  Use the QR 
code to send 

your questions. 

HOLY HOUR OF POWER 
The next Holy Hour of Power is 
Friday, November 15th from 6-7 

pm.  There will be Adoration, Praise 
and Worship Music, and Confession. 

Please join us! 




